Dear Brothers in Christ,

Come Listen to the Voices of our Youth!!

This gathering will include witness from the TEENS of our community- those who just returned from Steubenville and Teen ACTS retreat! They will share personal testimony of their love for Jesus!

Monday, July 17, 2017
7pm
St. Roch Parish Hall - Mentz, TX

Please join us and fill the hall with LOVE and support as we listen to their stories of faith!

Potluck Meal, Fellowship & Sharing, Praise & Worship!

Sponsored by Holy Rosary ACTS